
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
NEWS/ECONOMY DESK  
 

             

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

 

16 MARCH, KUALA LUMPUR – The Malaysia Competition Commission (MyCC) 

has adopted an alternative work arrangement from the 16th of March to the 27th of 

March 2020 amidst the situation of the COVID-19 outbreak in Malaysia.   

 

MyCC will maintain a skeletal workforce for the delivery of its basic services. In 

addition, all MyCC's planned activities and programmes have been effectively 

postponed until further notice.  

 

Consultations, meetings and other enquiries shall be attended through e-mail or 

telephone or video/conference call.  

 

Any parties that wishes to contact MyCC may call us at +603-22732277 or email us 

at enquiries@mycc.gov.my. Complaints can still be submitted online at 

www.mycc.gov.my/e-complaint.  

 

Kindly be informed, the process for the response(s) to enquiries and complaints on 

issues related to competition issues or cases and any other related matters will be 

longer than usual. We apologise for the delay and appreciate your patience. Your 

understanding in this matter is highly appreciated. 
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